EDITORIAL NOTE

For the last six years or so our colleague Dr. S. S. Deshpande
had very ably shouldered the responsibility of managing Indian
Philosophical Quarterly. In fact, Dr. Deshpandc is connected
with the Indian Philosophical Quarterly right from the beginning
of the New Series. In the interest of academic pursuits, he
wanted to get relieved from the day-to-day management of the
Indian Philosophical Quarterly. The editors also realised that
management of the journal should not come in the way of
Dr. Deshpande's acadamic pursuits and therefore the responsibi-
lity of day-to-day management of the Indian Philosophical
Quarterly has been pat on the shoulders of Prof. M. P. Marathe.
The editors profusely appreciate the work Dr. Deshpande has
done for the Indian Philosophical Quarterly from the very
inception of the New Series. Dr. Deshpande's connection with
the Indian Philosophical Qunrterly is still to continue as he has
been taken as one of the editors. The journal is likely to be
benefitted both by his experience in management as also by his
leadership in editing.

In the new arrangement there are six editors. The old two
editors Dr. Barlingay and Dr. Prasad continue as editors. But
the consent of four more philosophers, Prof. Mrinal Miri
(NEHU) and Prof. R. Sundara Rajan, Prof. M. P. Marathe
and Dr. S. S. Deshpande (Poona University) has now heen
obtained. All these six cditors will now look after the editing of
the Indian Philosophical Quarterly. We are sure that subscribers
and contributors of the Indian Philosophical Quarterly will
appreciate this change.
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